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USCIS Adjusting Premium Processing Fee

Fee Increase Consistent with the Consumer Price Index

Release Date: Oct. 30, 2019

WASHINGTON — Today, U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services announced beginning on Dec. 2, it is
adjusting the fee to request premium processing for certain employment-based petitions.

The premium processing fee will increase to $1,440 from the current fee of $1,410 for Form I-129, Petition
for a Nonimmigrant Worker, and Form I-140, Immigrant Petition for Alien Worker. This increase, which is
done in accordance with the Immigration and Nationality Act, reflects the full amount of inflation from
the implementation of the premium processing fee in June 2001 through August 2019 based on the
Consumer Price Index for all Urban Consumers (CPI-U). USCIS last increased the fee in 2018.

Premium processing is an optional service currently authorized for certain petitioners filing Forms I-129 or
I-140. The system allows petitioners to request 15-day processing of these forms if they pay an extra fee.
The premium processing fee is paid in addition to the base filing fee and any other applicable fees. It
cannot be waived.

For more information on USCIS and its programs, please visit uscis.gov or follow us on Twitter (@uscis),
Instagram (/uscis), YouTube (/uscis), and Facebook (/uscis).
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